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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3198 directs the Commissioners of the Land Office to consult with the Oklahoma 

Conservation Commission to develop a 5-year plan to eradicate harmful woody species from 

CLO owned/leased land. The CLO estimates a fiscal impact of $18,640,000 a year for supplies, 

personnel, and administrative costs. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $18,640,000 

 

Full Year Impact: $18,640,000 
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